
From: /o=exchangelabs/ou=exchange administrative group (fydibohf23spdlt)/cn=recipients/cn=arlingtonva.onmicrosoft.com-
54191-howard feldsteinf5800984 on behalf of /o=exchangelabs/ou=exchange administrative group
(fydibohf23spdlt)/cn=recipients/cn=arlingtonva.onmicrosoft.com-54191-howard feldsteinf5800984
</o=exchangelabs/ou=exchange administrative group (fydibohf23spdlt)/cn=recipients/cn=arlingtonva.onmicrosoft.com-
54191-howard feldsteinf5800984> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 11:53 AM EST 
To: Sindy Yeh <syeh@arlingtonva.us>; Massey, Jennie <jenmas@amazon.com>; David Remick <dremick@arlingtonva.us>
CC: Christina Winn <cwinn@arlingtonva.us>; Marian Marquez <mmarquez@arlingtonva.us>; Williams, Ardine
<ardinew@amazon.com>; Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> 
Subject: RE: Introducing Amazon 

Good Morning,

 

Sindy, thank you very much for the email introduction to Ms. Massey and Ms. Williams.  I would very much like to schedule a

meeting between

 
Howard Feldstein
Director
Arlington Employment Center
2100 Washington Blvd, First Floor
Arlington, VA 22204
(703) 228-1436
hfeldstein@arlingtonva.us

 

From: Sindy Yeh 

Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 11:46 AM

To: Massey, Jennie <jenmas@amazon.com>; David Remick <Dremick@arlingtonva.us>; Howard Feldstein

<Hfeldstein@arlingtonva.us>

Cc: Christina Winn <Cwinn@arlingtonva.us>; Marian Marquez <mmarquez@arlingtonva.us>; Williams, Ardine

<ardinew@amazon.com>; Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com>

Subject: Re: Introducing Amazon

 

It is best if I copied your emails!

Sindy

On Jan 23, 2019, at 11:44 AM, Sindy Yeh <Syeh@arlingtonva.us> wrote:

Dear Howard and Dave,

Good morning. I would like to introduce to you Jennie Massey (Senior Manager Public Policy. Labor and Employment)

and Ardine Williams (Vice President. People Operations) of Amazon.  We met with them yesterday and had a very

informative discussion about Amazon and it’s recruitment experiences at other facilities.  It will be a few more months

before they can provide information about its specific hiring needs at the new location.  However, they would like to meet

with key stakeholders and conveners in the Washington area that could assist Amazon as the company ramps up its

operations at National Landing.  We mentioned your names since we know that you will be a wonderful resource for

them. They have already met with Dr. Murphy at APS.

 

Dave, I know you will find this interesting. Ardine is a top Amazon executive recruiter and was a U.S Army Captain. She

has implemented veterans hiring initiatives for Amazon.  

 

Regards,

Sindy

On Jan 23, 2019, at 10:46 AM, Massey, Jennie <jenmas@amazon.com> wrote:

All,

 

Thanks so much for your time and guidance yesterday. We really enjoyed the conversation and appreciate

your continued support.

 

Sindy, could you introduce Ardine and myself via email to David Remick at the Workforce Investment Board

and Howard Feldstein at the Employment Center?  We’d like to schedule meetings with both in the near

future.

 

Thanks again,

Jennie

 
Jennie Massey   Senior Manager Public Policy, Labor and Employment   Amazon
601 New Jersey Ave. NW, Suite 900 | Washington, DC 20001

jenmas@amazon.com | 703.731.8886

 

Work hard. Have fun. Make History.

 

| |


